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From: Susan Loftus

Sent; 14 June 2021 09:38

To: Nicola Lord

Subject: FW: King William IV - Licensing Application

From: ENV LICENSING <licensing@oldham.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 June 2021 08:54

To: Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: King William IV - Licensing Application

From: Paul Ellison <N

Sent: 14 June 2021 08:48

To: ENV LICENSING <licensing@oldham.gov.uk>

Cc:
Subject: King William IV - Licensing Application

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to object to a flyer | have received through my door from Liberal Democrat Councillors which, on the
face of it, is asking me to object to a license application for the King William IV pub in Greenfield, Saddleworth.

As a resident, living only four doors from the pub, | have had no issues with the carpark being used as an outdoor
space for food and drinks. | think it is a welcome change to see people enjoying the additional space. | myself do not
use the pub regularly but it doesn’t alter the fact that | would like others to do so.

The leaflet appears to be more concerned by people not being able to use the carpark, even though it is private.
Personally I feel that the parking space should be reduced. We should encourage people to use other means of
transport to get to the pub. This may also reduce the number of people drink driving as there will be no temptation
to drive after a few drinks. This may even increase the local taxi trade.

| did speak personally to the lady stated on the letter, Mavis Bingley. She told me that people using local shops
would not be able to park. She did in fact she asked me, when referring to people using shops “where is there a
carpark in Greenfield”? She didn't appear concerned that this was a private car park. If applications submitted to
planning have been approved for additional shops in the vicinity, as they have, | am pretty sure it wasn’'t done on the
acceptance of using a private carpark to do so. | did contact Kevin Dawson on 11/06/21 but after promising to return
my call (as he was out shopping) failed to do so.

The Pub is the hub of a village community and one | support wholeheartedly.

| am in favour of the licensing application.



Kind Regards

Mr P Ellison

126 Chew Valley Road
Greenfield
Saddieworth

OL3 708




